LAW OFFICES

MYRON M. CHERRY

ONE IBM PLAZA

CHICAGO ILLINOIS 60611

November 13, 1973

Mr. Marshall E. Miller, Chairman Atomic Safety & Licensing Board Nuclear Regulatory Commission Washington, D. C. 20555

Re: Midland Nuclear Power Plant (Units 1 & 2)

Dear Chairman Miller:

I understand that you are still Chairman of the Board with regard to the construction proceedings in the above-captioned matter.

The Memorandum and Order of the Commission dated November 6, 1978, suggests that some joint consideration may be had on both the operating and construction matters.

I should appreciate some advise on what your views are on this matter so that I can plan accordingly.

Respectfully,

Myron M. Cherry

MMC/dn

cc: Frank J. Kelley, Esq.,
Attorney General
William Olmstead, Esq.
Martha Gibbs, Esq.
Mr. Wendell Marshall
Mr. Ivan W. Smith